
membership and therelore to warmly welcome that country as the 53rd mem-
ber of the association. 

Venue of 1997 Meeting 

49. Heads  of  Government accepted with great pleasure the offer of the British 
Government to host their next Meeting in 1997. 

50. Heads of Government thanked the Secretariat for the work it had done 
since their Cyprus Meeting and, in particular, commended the Secretary-Gen-
eral for the leadership he had continued to provide in the affairs of the Com-
monwealth. • 
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